
David & Nicole Zehntbauer 
4231 NE 26th Avenue 

Portland, Oregon 97211 
House District 43 

To  The Oregon House Committee On Climate, Energy and Environment 
Representative Tawna D. Sanchez 

Re: Support for HB 3119

We write in support of HB 3119 to delay the DEQ implementing or enforcing the Advanced Clean 
Truck regulations.  After working for more than 30 years, raising two wonderful daughters and 
putting them through college, my wife and I were finally able to achieve a life-long dream of 
purchasing a Mercedes Sprinter Van, which is a clean-running diesel vehicle.  Our van travels 
throughout Oregon and beyond for camping, hiking, skiing, snowshoeing, kayaking and music 
festivals are our primary recreational activities.  Banning the use of diesel will deprive us of 
realizing our dreams after a lifetime of hard work, is short sighted and will cause great harm to us 
as voters and citizens of this great state.  We oppose banning diesel vehicles and support HB 3119. 

Very truly yours, 

David & Nicole Zehntbauer 


